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Erratum

The publishers would like to apologise for an error in International
Relations of the Asia-Pacific 10(2), 2010, p. 379. The author’s name was
published incorrectly. The correct name should be Umemoto Tetsuya.

Please note that this error has been corrected in the online version of
the journal.
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